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Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 23, 1983, providing us your revised
response to one of the items of noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in Inspection Report No. 50-454/82-05; 50-455/82-04 forwarded by our letter
dated June 24, 1982. We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Regarding visual weld examination being classified as a subjective inspection
attribute, we understand this classification will be used only for surface con-
ditions which do not affect the integrity of the weld.

The names of the additional inspectors whose work is to be checked have been
provided to site personnel by the NRC Resident Inspectors office.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

|6/
R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Engineering

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

V. I. Schlosser, Project Manager
Gunner Sorensen, Site Project

Superintendent
R. E. Querio, Station Superintendent

cc w/1tr dtd 2/23/83:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII Byron
Resident Inspector, RIII Braidwood
Karen Borgstadt, Office of

Assistant Attorney General
Myron M. Cherry
Diane Chevez, DAARE/ SAFE y
RIII RI I RI I . RIII RIII RIII RIII RIII /,

f} ey /Au Sig,b130 Li tlh Spess\
^

/.

Wescott htingale D 1 son edPesche1/jp ve
yj$h g/fp | j /tf33/18/83

8303280289 830322
PDR ADOCK 05000454 JgP/
G PDR


